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ACADEMIC STANDARDS
Attendance
Regular attendance and consistent study are student responsibilities. A 
college student is expected to attend all class meetings. Failure to attend 
class may prevent a student from participating fully in the educational 
process, thus causing the student to under perform academically. 
Failure to attend class may also result in being dropped from class. Each 
instructor establishes the attendance requirements in the syllabus. It is 
the student’s responsibility to know the attendance requirements in each 
class and to be aware of their attendance status. When the student has 
been absent or expects to be absent from a class, they should notify the 
instructor of the reason for the absence.

Veterans – Attendance and Progress
Veterans and eligible dependents must initiate their claim for educational 
benefits through the Veteran’s Resource Center on campus. After 
classes begin, students are required to promptly notify the Veteran’s 
Resource Center of any changes in their classes or contact information.

The College maintains a written record of previous education and training 
of the veteran or eligible person. The College is required to report the 
appropriate credit accepted by the College for previous education and 
training.

Students receiving VA education benefits must maintain both 
satisfactory attendance and a grade point average (GPA) of 2.00 or 
higher. If a student is placed on academic or progress dismissal or GPA 
is below 2.0, the student will not be certified for VA education benefits 
until the student has seen a counselor and petitioned for readmission. If 
readmitted, a veteran who is dismissed should contact the MPC Veteran’s 
Resource Center for specific details concerning continued certification of 
VA education benefits.

Final Examinations
A schedule of final examinations for on-campus day classes is available 
on the MPC website. Students are expected to take examinations when 
scheduled. Final examinations for classes are documented on the 
syllabus. Please contact your instructor for more information. Students 
may not take final exams after courses have ended unless an approved 
Incomplete Contract is on file with the Admissions and Records Office.
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